
Lake Ramsey Civic Association 2022 Annual Poker Run 
 

The annual Poker Run activity was held last Saturday, and a good time was had by all!   

There were 20 participants and $400 collected.  

The first-place winner of $200.00 was Jim Botsay with a poker hand of 2 pairs.  

The second-place winner of $120.00 was Kevin Schexnaider with a poker hand of 1 pair w/3 high/ 

The third-place winner of $80.00 was Jan Miller with a poker hand of 1 pair w/2 high.  

The high poker hands just didn't appear this year! Thanks to Maria and Johnny Baronich for opening the 

envelopes and declaring the winning hands. 

 

Thanks to the Abbotts and Forbes for starting us off with "eye opening" Bloody Marys and a 

beautiful charcuterie board of sausages and cheeses.  

We even enjoyed the "carp" dip that was delicious on crackers. 

 

Thanks to Barbara and Jim Botsay (great cooks) who provided the main meal of stewed chicken in brown 

gravy, rice, snap beans and garlic bread, and to Bob Panek for letting us use his home. It was great seeing him 

and Ursula! 

 

Thanks to the Schexnaiders and Baronichs for satisfying everyone's sweet tooth with a beautiful assortment of 

pastries and fruit. 

 

We took advantage of the good weather and our beautiful lake view by sitting outdoors at all three stops. 

 

Our next activity will be the Firemen's and Sheriff's Appreciation Tables which usually takes place between 

Thanksgiving and Christmas. Clair Hayden will let us know the exact date as time gets closer.  

The Christmas parade and Santa's post-parade party and the January Holiday dinner will close out the Civic 

Club's 2022 year. 

 

 

  



 
  



 


